Coaches,
We are excited to host the Richland One District Championships. We hope that we can provide you all with a great experience and that the meet will run smoothly and efficiently. The meet will start at 5:00 and proceed as quickly as possible to the end of course. Medals and Ribbons will be awarded. Trophies will be awarded to first place boys and girls teams. Entries are due by Monday the 18th at noon. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I would like to assign each school an event to run at the meet. If you have any preferences, please let me know by Sunday the 17th. My email is steven.moore@richlandone.org or my phone number is 8015649037. 
We will be allowing up to 4 individual participants and 1 relay team per each team per event. There will be no JV events at this meet. 
Race participants will be able to report directly to the starting line. There will not be a bullpen for this meet. There will be numbers in your packets for the distance runners only. No other numbers will be necessary with the timing system. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email me at any time.
Thanks for your support!!!
Steve Moore
